
From: Zainab Khan [mailto:zainabkhan9212@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 10:19 AM 
To: Hrofficer.kp@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: disciplinarymatters.kp@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Re: Confidential 

 

 

On Thu, 26 Sept 2024, 5:28 pm Zainab Khan, <zainabkhan9212@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Seniors, 

 

I am writing to bring to your attention that the issue was reported during my tenure at UC Daag, 

where I was stationed at the time. Now, I have been transferred to UC Pajaggi. 

 

 

I had anticipated that the inquiry process would be conducted in my presence, but unfortunately, 

that did not occur. 

Due to the traumatic experiences I was very suffered during that period, I am not wanted to 

revisit the BHU Daag. Moreover, considering the significant delay of 3.5 months since my initial 

report in May , I question the necessity of my presence for the inquiry. 

 

 

Therefore, I kindly request that If my presence is mandatory in this inquiry, I respectfully request 

that the inquiry process be discontinued. 

 

Regards  

Zainab  

UCOO  

UC Pajjagi  

 

On Sun, 2 Jun 2024, 11:21 am Zainab Khan, <zainabkhan9212@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected seniors, 

Kindly find the attachment. 

Regards  
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